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TRAVEL ADVISORY: One lane of I-75 remains closed due to damage 

following Tuesday afternoon crash   
 

One southbound lane of Interstate 75 remains closed between Lake City and Gainesville following a 

Tuesday afternoon crash that caused damage to the roadway.  

 

The outside lane of Interstate 75 near mile marker 414 is expected to be closed throughout the day. The 

center and inside lanes of southbound Interstate 75 remain open at this time.  

 

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) crews began assessing the roadway early Wednesday 

morning following the conclusion of the Florida Highway Patrol crash investigation. Crews are currently 

assessing the pavement conditions and developing a plan for repairs.   

 

Additional updates will be provided when available.  
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